
l'f~n vih;'f-t 
\ 

Oxford. 

25, January, 1915. 

Dear J .w., 

I was delighted to hear yesterday from young Max-1iUller that they 

are translating your Primer into five modern languages. It has evidently 

been a great success; and they are delighted with your pamphlet. 

that they send you copies of the translation. 

I will see 

I have been on the road a great deal lately - off to Paignton last 

wePk to see the American Hospital, which is in first-class order, and to 

Salisbury Plain the week before to see the cerebro-spinal cases. 

Things look very satisfactory, and I do not suppose that Asia will 

cause any serious trouble. 

Sincerely yours, 

vfID Osler. 


